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Mr. Jochen Moss
Vice President- Finance

Seth Finance Co. Pt. Ltd

Dear Mr. Moss,

This letter is regarding the acceptance of your offer received via e- mail dated September 10th, 2011. I am very pleased to accept your offer and I am very enthusiastic about joining your sales team and about launching your new product to clients in the eastern region. 
Besides the traveling allowance and mobile phone bills, my monthly commission would be $3500 as discussed over the phone. Kindly let me know if there are any legal formalities to be done.

You can contact me on my number: 507 096 5041 and e- mail id, philip123@gmail.com

Thank you so much for providing me this golden offer.

Yours Sincerely,

Philip Murray
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